8 May 2020
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

In the light of the recent email on the NAPAfrica mailing list, | would just like to clear the air.
The IP route objects were created by myself for Cloud Innovation when they signed up as a
client of Macrolan (now SEACOM) as they didn't have their own AS.

At the time | was working for Macrolan (now SEACOM). | left the employment of SEACOM in
October 2019.

It appears that when Cloud Innovation's contract with SEACOM came to an end, the route
objects were never cleaned up.

This occurred after | left SEACOM's employment. Since leaving, | have no access to the route
objects.

Regards

-

Paul Wollner
082-786-9776



